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Chassis Provider Change in Memphis, Nashville, and Huntsville 
 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  

 
Reminder that as of January 1st, 2024, HMM has changed its chassis provider in the Memphis, Nashville, and Huntsville 

area from DCLI to TRAC.   

  

TRAC (TMEP) has already been nominated at all rail facilities to be used for HMM containers so please ensure to utilize 

TRAC chassis in these three locations.  

 

If you have any issues or concerns, please feel free to reach out to:  

TRAC: customerservice@tracintermodal.com  

HMM Chassis Team: SpecialEQ@hmm21.com 

 

We appreciate your continued support of HMM. If you have further questions, please contact your local sales 

representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 1-877-749-8632. Thank you. 

 

Kind Regards,  

HMM America 
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